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Submission: This council should not get this variation approved. The current operations could be streamlined to run more
efficiently and waste less money. If approved, this variation will add SEVERE finiancial pressure to thousands of local
families, already struggling with rising water and electricity costs to name a few amongst the high cost of living. I dont think any
benefit from the rise will outweigh the negatives.





